
 

 

NEWSLETTER July 2024 

MAYOR’S MESSAGE 

CITY CONTACTS 

City Offices: 435-752-1310.  2525 N 600 E.  Mon-Fri 8am-5pm 

North Park Police: 435-753-7600.  2575 N 600 E  

Fire Dept-Station 120: 435-716-9527.  2005 N 1200 E 

North Logan Library: 435-755-7169.  475 E 2500 N 

Recreation Dept: 435-760-1644.  220 E 2850 N 

Animal Control: 435-753-7555 

North Park Court: 435-563-6923. 113 E Center, Hyde Park 

Holiday hours visit www.northlogancity.org (Home Page Calendar) 

 

GARBAGE PICK UP (Cans need to be out by 6 a.m.) 

With the recent changes made as Waste Management (WM) 
determines the best routes, pick-up days for all of North Logan 
garbage are now on either Thursdays or Fridays depending on 
where you live, and in some cases, on which side of the street.  
Recycling is still picked up every other week, and green waste 
is picked up every week for the green waste pick-up season 
(Apr. 1-Oct. 31).  If you have questions about your specific day, 
please call us at 435-752-1310 and select Option 1. 

NORTH PARK POLICE 

I love July in North Logan – summer is in full swing and we get 
to celebrate two of my favorite holidays:  Independence Day 
and Pioneer Day.  When I think of the women and men we  
honor on these holidays, the two words that come to mind are 
service and sacrifice.  Our country’s founders sacrificed  
significantly to establish this great nation with the freedoms and 
liberties we still enjoy to this day, and without exception were 
models of service to others throughout their lives.  The pioneers 
who settled this valley did so at extraordinary personal sacrifice 
and only survived through selfless, caring service to each other 
and to all in need. 
 

As we celebrate these two holidays, may we all take a moment 
to reflect individually on the sacrifices we can make for the  
benefit of our community and the service we can provide to 
those around us.  Just like in the times of our nation’s birth and 
the pioneers’ settlement of Utah, it is individuals who are willing 
to sacrifice and serve that make all the difference in our society, 
and can be a profound influence for good with long-lasting,  
positive impact. 
 

The beauty of living in North Logan is that you don’t have to 
look far to find people who actively demonstrate these ideals we 
celebrate.  So many of our citizens sacrifice and serve day after 
day, year after year.  It is a privilege to live and serve beside 
you all.  Happy Independence Day and Pioneer Day! 
 

-Councilman Kenny Reese 

The one City Council meeting in July will take place on 
Wednesday, July 17

th
 at 6:30 p.m. in the Council Chambers 

of the new North Logan City offices, at 2525 N 600 E.  The 
City Council will hold a public hearing on July 17

th
 to receive 

input on proposed Council of Government (COG) road 
applications for both 200 East, and a roundabout on 1200 East 
3100 North.  The City may also consider approving a municipal 
boundary plat to modify the north boundary of the City.  
 

The Planning Commission will only meet once in July on 
Thursday, July 18

th
 at 6:30 p.m. in the Council Chambers of 

the new North Logan City offices, at 2525 N 600 E.  The 
Planning Commission tentatively plans to hold workshops, 
public meetings or work session discussions on the following 

topics:  General Plan Re-Write Project; text amendment to 
the city's subdivision ordinance regarding secondary water 

requirements for new development; and, text amendments to 
refine development requirements within geologic hazard areas. 
 

To follow along with progress on the General Plan Rewrite 
project, or to submit public comments or surveys regarding the 
plan, please visit the project website: NLCPLAN.ORG 
 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
If you’d like to receive the agendas via email, please send an email 
requesting so to marie@northlogancity.org to be added to the list. 

GOVERNMENT MEETINGS (Agendas: pmn.utah.gov) 

School is out for the summer and people are enjoying the 
outdoors in our wonderful community.  North Park Police officers 
are seeing an increase in traffic and speed.  Our officers are 
proactively looking for dangerous violations, such as high 
speeds, driving under the influence, distracted driving, and, 
motorists not properly restrained or buckled.  Help us have a 
safe summer by slowing down, buckling up, and, driving safely. 
 

We appreciate the community’s support and welcome any 
questions or concerns.  Feel free to reach out to our office at  
435-753-7600 or our Contact Form at 
 

-Kent Goodrich, Chief of Police 

NORTH LOGAN HAS NEW ISO RATING 

After seven years of being rated an ISO Class 5, North Logan’s Fire 
Department Public Protection Classification (ISO Rating) has 
achieved a Class 2!  ISO (Insurance Services Office) analyzes the 
effectiveness of a fire department’s fire suppression capabilities, 
dispatch system, and water availability/supply.  Most insurance 
companies use this rating in analyzing and assessing your  
insurance premiums.  Departments are rated from 1 to 10, Class 1 
being the highest.  There is typically a 3-5% change in insurance 
costs between each class. 
 

What does this mean for North Logan residents & businesses?  

This improved score may reduce your homeowner or business 
insurance. 
 

Does the ISO rating automatically change premiums for North 
Logan residents and business owners?  

No.  You must notify your insurance carrier that your ISO rating has 
improved to a Class 2.  The change is effective July 1, 2024, after 
which all insurance carriers will have access to the rating. 
 

Congratulations to the Logan City Fire Department, the Cache/Logan 
Dispatch Center and the North Logan City Water Department for their 
combined effort to obtain this impressive score! 

Outlined below are the regulations for 2024 for the discharge of 
fireworks, for the following dates, times, and areas: 
 

Fireworks are never allowed in restricted areas. 
 

East Bench Area Restricted 

 The discharge of fireworks is restricted in the area east of 1600 
East, from the northern city boundary to the southern city 
boundary. 

 

What is Allowed: 

 Class “C” fireworks may be discharged in unrestricted areas 
between the hours of 11:00 a.m. until 11:00 p.m., July 2nd to 
July 5th (hours are extended to midnight on July 4th); and July 
22nd to July 25th (hours are extended to midnight on July 24th). 

 Class “C” fireworks are legally sold from June 24th to July 25th.  
 

We wish you all a safe and happy July!!

FIREWORKS REGULATIONS 

http://www.northlogancity.org
https://nlcplan.org/surveys/
mailto:marie@northlogancity.org
https://www.utah.gov/pmn/
http://www.northparkpolice.org


 

Newsletter Editor: marie@northlogancity.org 

Triple Threat Fitness M/W/F:  Join Lou's  
Triple Threat Aerobic classes!  It includes  
10-12 classes a month, with a variety of  
exercises, including HIIT, Tabata, Yoga,  
Pilates, HIGH Fitness, and more.  Classes  
are Mon., Wed. & Fri.  Cost is $9 per month. 
 

Kids are welcome to come and run around but 
babysitting is NOT provided.  Located at the 
indoor Hansen Family Sports Complex (HSC) 
at 220 E 2850 N (behind Eccles Ice Center).  
Come and try it out! 
 

For the schedule and to register go to:  
northloganrec.org 
 

For the following programs noted with ** 
Please go online for more  
details and to register at 
northloganrec.org or scan this 
QR Code to be taken directly 
to the their website! 
 

Summer Youth Tennis**:  Registration is 
OPEN NOW.  These classes always fill up 
really fast!  Tennis is a two-week program and 
runs Monday through Thursday.  Children will 
learn the basics of tennis and play fun games.  
Our last session will start July 8th.  Sign up at 
northloganrec.org 
 

Summer PICKLEBALL ADULT League: 
Registration is OPEN NOW.  We will have 
leagues all summer long.  Price is $45-$50.  
For more info and to register, please go to: 

northloganrec.org/adultpickleballleague 
 

COED AM league: Tuesdays: 

• July 16th - Aug 20th:  7:30-9:30 a.m. 

• Aug 27th - Sept 24th:  9:30-11:30 a.m. 
 

COED PM league: Wednesdays: 

• July 31st - Aug 28th:  7-9 p.m. 

• Sept 4th - Oct 2nd:  6-8 p.m. 
 

**New!** Youth Pickleball Leagues**:  Get 
ready for some pickleball fun this summer! 
Our Youth Pickleball League kicks off Thurs., 
August 1st-15th, running once a week for four 
exciting weeks.  Whether you're already a 
pickleball pro or just know how to keep score 
and rally, this league is for you!  Join us on 
Thursdays and make new friends, improve 
your game, and have a blast.  Open to ages 
10-14.  Don't miss out--sign up today!  This 
will be in the mornings from 9:30-11:00 a.m.  
Register at northloganrec.org 
 

Fall Soccer**:  Registration is OPEN!  Games 
will be from Aug. 8th-Sept. 7th.  Kids of all skill 
levels will have a great time playing in this 
recreation league.  The program focuses on 
the basics of the sport, working with a team, 
and on having fun! 
 

Mother of the Year Award Nomination**: 
Do you know a mother who has just been 
incredible this year?  Have they been  
juggling a lot of different roles?  Are they 
able to show each of their kids that they  
care infinitely about them?  We want to  
know about all of these great mothers in  
North Logan, and one will be honored on 
Pioneer Day (she must be a resident of 
North Logan).  Go to northloganrec.org to 
fill out a form and make your nomination by 
July 10th! 
 

Parks & Rec Continued  

PARKS & RECREATION PARKS & RECREATION - Cont’d 

Summer Camps**:  Registration for our  
summer camps is OPEN NOW at  
northloganrec.org.  Once they are full, we 
can’t add any more kids.  Thank you! 

•Youth Pickleball Lessons:  July 8th-17th. 

•Harry Potter: July 15th-19th, 1 p.m.-4 p.m. 
 

100 MILER CLUB:  Tracking sheets are available 
for download online at northloganrec.org.  They 
are due by October 1st and can be turned in to the 
city office.  Get out there and start walking! 
 

Flag Football (Ages 3 yrs. to 12th grade)**: 
Ready, set, hike!  Registration for our flag  
football league is officially OPEN and running 
until August 16th.  Don’t miss out on the fun! 
Join us for a fantastic opportunity to introduce 
your child to football in a supportive and  
positive atmosphere.  Games kick off in  
September, right after fall soccer season 
wraps up.  Every participant receives their  
own ball and a cool team shirt!  
 

Exciting news!:  We’re thrilled to announce a 
brand-new addition this year - an all-girls flag 
football league!  It’s time to empower girls on 
the field and showcase their skills!  Ages 3-18 
are welcome to join.  Let’s make this season 
one to remember!  Sign up today and let the 
games begin! 
 

ALSO, watch for an email about a flag football 
fundamentals camp!  This will be in August. 
 

Fencing:  FREE sport fencing OPEN HOUSE, 
Sat., July 20th from 12-1 p.m.  All ages, no 
equipment or experience required.  Come to 
the upstairs room at Hansen Sports Complex. 

SENIOR LUNCHEON 

The July Senior luncheon will be on Monday, 
July 1st from 11:00 a.m. thru 2:00 p.m.  The 
luncheon takes place at Chuck-A-Rama, on 
138 S. Main Street, Logan.  The cost is $5 
per person and is only for CURRENT North 
Logan residents who are 60 years old or  
older.  NO NEED TO RSVP!  But PLEASE 
NOTE, that the hours to receive the North 
Logan Resident discount are between 11:00 
a.m. through 2:00 p.m.  Outside of those 
hours, you will be required to pay full-price.  
Also if you’re able to pay cash for your lunch, 
it saves the restaurant considerable time and 
money, which they greatly appreciate!  
DON’T FORGET to also bring your North 
Logan Library card to get the reduced rate! 
 

The August Senior Luncheon will take 
place on Monday, August 5th, 11:00 a.m. 
 

Please also check the North Logan  
Recreation website for info regarding senior 
citizen programs at: northloganrec.org 

“Evo Training Center opened  
in April of 2024 with the goal to  
create opportunities for local  
athletes, while making it  
convenient for parents.   
Founded by local small businesses,  
we strive to create something to give back to  
the community, because the community has 
been so great to us.  At Evo Training Center,  
we prioritize our members.  We believe in  
empowering individuals to achieve their fitness 
goals.  Our top-of-the-line facilities, experienced 
trainers, and diverse range of  classes, will take 
your workouts to the next level.  You don't need 
to be in shape to join Evo Training Center.  Our 
gym and fitness classes are designed for people 
of all fitness levels, from beginners to advanced 
athletes.  Our trainers will work with you to  
create a personalized workout plan that suits 
your current fitness level and helps you  
progress towards your goals.” 
 

Call (435)374-4643, come by 2711 N 200 W #1, 
in North Logan, or go to their website at:   
https://www.trainatevo.com/ and find out  
today all of the amazing services they provide, 
including fitness gym and classes, personalized 
sports performance training, batting cages, yoga 
studio, massage therapy, chiropractic services, 
and more! 

NLC - BUSINESS SPOTLIGHT 

NEW BUSINESSES IN NORTH LOGAN 

Please welcome these new businesses to NLC! 

 Acme Discount Fireworks - Firework Sales 
(2175 N. Main St.-Fisher’s Parking Lot)         
*6/24 - 7/25 Only 

 Advantage Aesthetics & Wellness - 
Aesthetic / Injections / Skin / Waxing (Home 
Based Business) 

 Breeze Detail - Auto Detailing (Door to Door 
Sales) 

 Cache Valley Gymnastics - Gymnastics 
Instruction (2711 North 200 West, Suite 1) 

 Crystalstream Wash - Power Washing 
Service for Residential / Commercial 
Property (Home Based Business) 

 Doza’s Carpentry - Carpentry / Landscaping 
(Home Based Business) 

 Erin May Interiors - Interior Design (Home 
Based Business) 

 Inner Work Therapy - Psychotherapy / 
Therapy (50 East 2500 North) 

 Integral Fencing Distributors - Fencing 
Product Distributor (Home Based Business) 

 Kona Ice - Mobile Shaved Ice Truck 

 LAR Design - Online Retail Sales (Home 
Based Business) 

 M&M Fireworks - Firework Sales (65 East 
1800 North) *6/24 - 7/25 Only 

 Pretty Piercingz Co. - Ear & Nose Piercings 
(2150 N. Main St., Suite 10) 

 PrimaDonna Nails - Nail Salon (2085 North 
200 East) 

 Shadow Mountain Outdoor Living - 
Landscape Features (2750 N. Main St.) 

 Timpke Realty - Realtor (Home Based 
Business) 

 Tinkerhaven Snow Storm - Snow Cone 
Sales (2250 N. Main St.-IFA Parking Lot) 

 TNT Fireworks - Firework Sales (1550 N. 
Main St.-Walmart Parking Lot) *6/24 - 7/25 
Only 

DUP - RALPH SMITH CAMP 

Daughters of Utah Pioneers 
meet monthly.  Text Becky at 
(435) 760-4343 for more info 
on time and location. 

mailto:marie@nothlogancity.org
http://northlogancity.org/newsletter/
http://northloganrec.org/
http://northloganrec.org/
http://northloganrec.org/
https://www.northloganrec.org/adultpickleballleague
http://northloganrec.org/
http://northloganrec.org/
http://northloganrec.org/
http://northloganrec.org/
http://northloganrec.org/
https://www.trainatevo.com/
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NORTH LOGAN LIBRARY - Cont’d NORTH LOGAN LIBRARY 

CAPSA Story Time is every second Friday of 
the month.  CAPSA will do their special story 
time at 11 a.m. only.  Our regular toddler story 
time is at 10:10 a.m. on the same day.  No  
sign-up is required. 
 

Kids’ Craft is Mon., July 8th, 2:00-3:00 p.m. 
Come anytime during this timeframe.  We’ll be 
making firefly bugs.  All supplies are included.  
Sign-up is required.  This is for ages 1-11. 
 

STEAM Club will be held on Tues., July 9th, 
and Thurs., July 11th at 2:00 p.m.  Kids will 
design string art and make a grass-head pet 
for science observation in July.  This program 
is for ages 8 to 11.  Sign-up is required for this 
program.  You will need to sign up individually 
for each STEAM club.  Space is limited.  All of 
the supplies are included. 
 

Movie Day will be on Mon., July 15th in the 
library’s meeting room where it is nice and 
cool!  Come enjoy a movie and some popcorn 
at 2:00 p.m.  We will be watching “The 
Chronicles of Narnia.”  No sign-up is needed.  
Bring some pillows and blankets.  All ages are 
welcome to attend! 
 

Teen Activity:  We will be joined by Katelyn 
Bell, a local watercolor artist, on Wed., July 
17th from 2:00-3:30 p.m.  Teens will learn the 
basics of watercolor painting and she will be 
teaching them how to paint their masterpieces.  
All supplies are included.  Sign-up is required 
for this program.  For ages 12-17 only. 
 

Fiber Crafts will be held every first and third 
Tuesday of the month.  Come stitch and share 
stories with your friends, and make some new 
friends along the way!  They meet from 12:30 
to 2:00 p.m.  No sign-up is required.  This class 
is for ages 18 and up. 
 

Morning Book Club is every second Thurs.  
of the month at 9:00 a.m.  We will be reading 
“The Echo of Old Books” by Barbara Davis  
this month.  We have copies available at the 
front desk or you can place a hold for pick-up.   
A one-time sign-up on our website is 
recommended so that we can send you 
reminder emails along with our book list.  This 
is for ages 18 and up.  Sign up for the book 
club:  
 

Evening Book Club will be held every fourth 
Wednesday of the month from 7:00 to 8:00 
p.m.  This program is for ages 18 to 65+.  Use 
this link to sign up for the book club:  https://
forms.gle/EKpJHzJGA8jXAKXh9 
 

 

You can sign up for any of our events by 
going to the following link: 

 

www.northloganlibrary.org/events 
 

OR 
 

BY SCANNING THIS QR CODE: 
 

July Library Events 
 

www.northloganlibrary.org/events 
 

We will be closed on Thursday, July 4th for  
Independence Day. 
 

Summer Reading Program:  Our theme for 
Summer Reading this year is, “Adventure  
Begins at the Library:  Explore the Outdoors!” 
Come on a fun journey of exploration this  
summer with the library.  You can sign up at 
any time before or after June 3rd.  Earn weekly 
prizes and grand prizes.  We have programs 
for all ages.  Have fun reading with us this 
summer! 
 

Button Lanyard Program:  Join us by  
collecting buttons we designed for each  
program you attend.  You can pick up your 
lanyard and sign up at any library program.  
We have attached a library cardholder to the 
lanyards.  This program is available while  
supplies last. 
 

Sidewalk Chalk Art:  You can come anytime 
to the library during library hours to help color 
our sidewalks!  This program will run from 
June to August.  We will provide the chalk, 
and you provide the creativity!  We can’t wait 
to see what you design.  Happy creating!  
 

Antics Comedy Improv Show:  Join us for a 
fun night of family-friendly entertainment on 
Wed., July 10th at 7:00 p.m.  This is a free 
event!  All ages are welcome to attend.  Come 
and enjoy some laughs with us! 
 

Rocky Mountain Puppets:  We are thrilled  
to have back ventriloquist, Meghan Casey  
for her exciting show called, “Expedition  
Underground.”  It will be held on Tues., July 
30th at 10:30 a.m. and again at 1:00 p.m.  
Please choose from one show.  Come and 
enjoy a family-friendly story time adventure at 
the Hansen Sports Complex!  This is a free 
event.  No sign-up is needed. 
 

Closing Social:  Our foam cannon water  
party will be held on Thursday, August 1st, 
from 6:30 to 8:30 p.m., at Elk Ridge Park.  We 
will have a slip-and-slide, water games, and 
food trucks.  Bring your own camp chairs and 
blankets to relax on.  Come and celebrate 
being awesome readers this summer! 

 

1,000 Books Before Kindergarten Program:  
This is a FREE reading program to encourage 
reading with your child at a young age to  
foster the love of reading!  This program is for 
children ages birth to 5 years old, and a library 
card is not required to participate.  The child 
can earn prizes along the way and will receive 
a booklet to keep track of their reading.  The 
money for the booklets was kindly donated by 
the ‘Friends of the North Logan City Library.’  
We are so thankful for this contribution.  This 
program is ongoing.  You can sign up anytime.  
Grab your booklet from the library today!   
Register your child on our website at: 
www.northloganlibrary.org/events. 
 

Story Time is every Tuesday and Friday at 
10:10 a.m. for Toddlers, and 11:00 a.m. for all 
ages.  No sign-up required.  Our yoga story 
time will be held on the fourth Tuesday of each 
month.  Yoga mats will be provided. 
 

Library Events Continued  

NORTH LOGAN CITY 

CITIZEN SPOTLIGHT 

 WALLACE TAYLOR  

If you go to the city website at northlogancity.org 
and click on the “I want to” tab, you will be given 
an option to “Report a Problem.”  There are  
quick-forms for work orders for the following  
departments:  General Comment, Facilities, 
Parks, Streets, & Utilities.  These forms are a 
great opportunity to report a concern/work order 
for the city staff to fix! 

GOOGLE FIBER 

We are pleased to announce that Google Fiber 
is coming to town.  Installation began in May in 
the southwest corner of town, and will then 
expand across the community.  This process will 
take a few years to complete.  Please watch the 
city website at northlogancity.org for future 
updates. 

NORTH LOGAN YOUTH COUNCIL 

Wallace Taylor has lived 
in North Logan since  
1977.  He grew up in  
Wendell, Idaho and was 
an active participant in  
local 4-H clubs, band,  
and sports.  Wallace  
went to college at the  
University of Idaho studying dairy science, 
and then served in the Air Force during the 
Korean War.  After the war, he returned to 
Idaho and married his late wife, Marty.  
They moved to Iowa for grad school.  
Wallace was a part of several research 
projects with his university and the U.S. 
Department of Agriculture.  In one of his 
projects, over 270,000 cows were involved 
in monthly testing.  Wallace returned to the 
Mountain West when he was invited to take 
a job with Utah State University in 1977.  He 
was involved with the dairy record system, 
the milking systems, and the cattle genetics 
systems.  Wallace and Marty have three 
children and several grandchildren.  He’s 
enjoyed living in North Logan because of his 
neighbors and the community.  Wallace was 
involved with the Cache Community band 
and the ‘50’s swing band for years; and 
enjoys fishing, camping, and hiking. 

We wrapped up another great school year 
with the North Logan Youth Council!  We had 
our closing activity in May, and thanked the 
graduating seniors and leadership from last 
year (Carly Nash, Kyla Cox, Rachel May, 
Talmage Amando, and Grace Albrecht).  
Some of the council members were able to 
help at the North Logan Library's Summer 
Reading Kick-Off Party in June.  It was a fun 
night!  We look forward to helping with the 
city's 24th of July celebrations.  We have 
started taking new applications for this next 
school year.  Please email us at: 
nlyouthcouncil@gmail.com if you are 
interested or have questions.  It's a terrific 
place to be involved! 

mailto:marie@nothlogancity.org
http://northlogancity.org/newsletter/
https://forms.gle/b7spr6CzsswRMw2b6
https://forms.gle/EKpJHzJGA8jXAKXh9
https://forms.gle/EKpJHzJGA8jXAKXh9
http://www.northloganlibrary.org/events
http://www.northloganlibrary.org/events
http://www.northloganlibrary.org/events
http://www.northlogancity.org
http://www.northlogancity.org
mailto:nlyouthcouncil@gmail.com
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For the first two weeks of July, we will be 
operating our street sweeper on 1200 East, 
2700 North, sections of 400 East, and 2500 
North, in order to clean up excess rock 
chips that will be a byproduct of our chip 
seal project taking place on the last week  
of June.  We plan to clean up this debris as 
quickly as possible; however, you are urged 
to travel slowly on these roads in order to 
prevent chipped windshields, vehicles 
sliding, etc.  Please give our street sweeper 
plenty of room to ensure that you and our 
workers can remain safe.  We appreciate 
your cooperation with our efforts to provide 
the best streets possible for our citizens in 
North Logan. 
 

Our Streets Department will also be  
continuing working on asphalt repairs on 
the city roads.  We have several areas 
around the city that require attention, and 
we will be working throughout town as 
quickly as possible.  If citizens notice any 
pot holes, sink holes, etc. please let us 
know by filing out a work order on our  
website at northlogancity.org, or by  
calling the city office at (435)752-1310. 
 

We will also be touching up all paint  
marking such as crosswalks, stop bars,  
etc. in the city.  This is a time-consuming 
process, where our crews will need to cone 
off sections of the road to paint.  These 
cones will remain in place until the paint has 
dried enough to allow traffic to drive on it. 
Please be mindful and respectful to these 
areas while they dry; both in respect to our 
workers, and to prevent paint from getting 
on your vehicles. 

STREETS 

STORMWATER 

With the warm weather we wanted to 
remind everyone of a few things: 
 

1. Canals are storm ways too.  Please 
do not dump anything in the canals, 
in order to help keep water flowing 
through them.  

2. Dispose of waste in proper 
containers and areas to help keep 
pollutants from entering our system.  
Dirt and grass clippings count as 
pollutants! 

3. Contain all oils from any engine work 
in drip pans and contain car wash 
water as much as possible 

4. If you received an email from the city 
about inspecting a pond, please do 
so and submit the filled-out report. 

 

Thanks for all you do to help keep our city 
clean! 

JULY WATER RESTRICTIONS 

For updates on the Community Center and 
other city construction projects, please go to 
the following link for our city website for more 
info: 

CONSTRUCTION UPDATES 

SEWER 

 

 

July’s Water Restrictions: 

 

ODD ADDRESSES: 
Mondays, Wednesdays, Fridays 

 

EVEN ADDRESSES: 
Tuesdays, Thursdays, Saturdays 

No watering allowed on Sundays. 
 

Properties that have access to culinary (city) 
water and secondary (canal) water for lawn 
watering, are required to use secondary 
(canal) water ONLY.  Secondary water users 
will receive their schedule via their canal 
companies. 
 

Landscape Incentive (Flip the Strip Program):  
Are you ready to transition your lawn/yard and/
or park strip into a water efficient landscape?  
GOOD NEWS!  The Utah Division of Water 
Resources has recently approved North Logan 
City residents to participate in their landscape 
conversion incentive programs.  Commonly 
referred to as "Flip the Strip," you can now 
receive a reimbursement for a portion of 
expenses incurred converting your park strip  
or yard into a water-wise landscape! 

Visit:  https://www.utahwatersavers.com/
division-of-water-resources-landscape-
incentive-program-details to learn about the 
steps required to become eligible at your 
property. 
 

Visit:  http://utahwatersavers.com/, enter "North 
Logan City" as your water provider, set up an 
account, and submit plans for your landscaping 
conversion! 
 

 

Consumer Confidence Report:  We are 
committed to ensuring the cleanest and safest 
water available. The Consumer Confidence 
Report for 2023 is now available.  It can be found 
at northlogancity.org/consumer-confidence-
report/ 

PARK RESERVATIONS 

Pets:  North Logan City requires all pets to 
be leashed when off the owner's property, 
including in city parks.  Pets are not allowed 
on sports fields, courts, or artificial turf 
fields.  Pet owners must clean up after their 
pets immediately.  Animal Control monitors 
parks for compliance to ensure a clean and 
safe environment for all. 
 

Splash Pads: The Splash Pad at Elk Ridge 
Park is currently running (operating hours 
vary).  The Meadow View Park Splash Pad 
is running intermittently as they work on 
improving it, therefore regular hours are yet 
to be determined.  When the hours are set, 
we will post them on our city websites.  We 
appreciate your patience and wish you all a 
safe and happy summer! 

MAYOR’S FAQ 

We're getting down to the nuts and bolts of 
our General Plan revision and have been 
delighted at the amount of input we've 
received in person and online.  It's not too 
late to add your voice! 
 

How can I participate in the general plan 
process? 

 Sign Up:  Register with the City's email 
system to receive timely updates and 
announcements, including invitations to 
public input events and status updates.  

 Subscribe:  Follow North Logan on 
social media platforms to stay 
connected and engaged. 

 Attend open house meetings to give 
your input in person. 

 Go online to submit your comments 
at https://nlcplan.org/ 

 

When will the plan be completed? 

We hope to have a draft plan sometime this 
fall.  We will then be revising that draft as 
necessary.  Finally, we will adopt the plan 
and implement corresponding code changes. 
 

Does my input really matter? 

Yes!  Our consultants have been so 
impressed at how engaged North Logan has 
been in this process.  They listen to each and 
every comment! 

Residents, please remember, the only item 
allowed to go into the city’s Sanitary Sewer 
System aside from natural waste is toilet 
paper!  Please DO NOT flush items such as 
wipes (“flushable” ones actually do not break 
down in the sewer system), feminine hygiene 
products, cleaning wipes, paper towels, trash, 
cloth of any kind, toys, diapers, Q-tips, grease, 
medications, etc.  Please dispose of these 
products properly in solid waste/trash bins. 

PARKS 

Reservations are now open for all of North 
Logan City Parks.  To reserve a pavilion,  
go to the North Logan City's website at 
northlogancity.org.  Under “I want to,” 
click on “Reserve” and then “Park/Facility.”  
This will allow you to view a calendar and 
see when things are available to rent.  
Pavilions are $25 for residents and $35 for 
non-residents.  Any and all organized 
groups must reserve areas before using 
them, or be subject to being asked to leave.  
For all field reservations, please call Mary at 
the city office at 435-755-1310 ext. 120.  
Field rentals are $10/hour per field. 
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